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From the President…

Dear Shelters Family,
I would like to start off by wishing you a wonderful Happy 
Passover/Hag Sameach, surrounded by your nearest 
and dearest. 

I am VERY pleased to say that Dave Jackson has 
agreed to become co-President with me this upcoming 
year starting in June!!! His dynamism, love and devotion 
to Israel and Shelters for Israel, will be very appreciated 

and will certainly move ‘Shelters’ forward to accomplish 
even greater things! 

We continue to be so moved by your support and 
generosity towards our projects. As you know, we have 
completed fundraising for the Shelters for Israel Desert 
Shanti Village for At-Risk Youth Dormitory/Workshop 
Building within the soon to be built Education Center. As 
always, they are looking for naming sponsors for other 
buildings within this worthwhile project so keep that in 
mind. 

We will be announcing our new projects in the next 
Reporter and you will also get more detailed information 
when the invitations for our annual luncheon come out.  
Please save the date: Sunday, September 10, 2017.

We have been so heartened to see more and more 
2nd and 3rd generation, and even 4th, get inspired by 
‘Shelters.’ We hope we can continue to build on this.
We are always looking for more volunteers to serve on the 
board and the various committees. The time commitment 
is very manageable and if you are interested, please let 
me or Dave know. 

In addition, we could use more help in the planning of the 
upcoming luncheon in September and soliciting ads for 
the Tribute Journal. 

As you may have noticed, we have switched to a quarterly 
publication for our Reporter.  In general, the Reporter will 
go out end of December, end of March, end of June, and 
end of September. So, as a rule, if you wish to place an 
ad, do so by the first week of that month.

Once again, have  wonderful holidays and we look 
forward to seeing you at the luncheon with your friends 
and family.

Myra Gabbay

Shelters for Israel 

Advertising Opportunities
To place a greeting in honor of or in memory of a loved one, 
or to advertise your business, please send all information by 

the 27th of the month to Mrs. Handa Stark at
236 S. Highland Ave., Los Angeles 90036

1/8   page  $25   1/2   page  $100  
1/4   page  $50   Full  page  $200
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In loving memory of

Uncle Alex “Sanyi” 
Schwartz

on the occasion of
his first yahrzeit

Maryann and Adrian Gruia



In memory of my wife,

Regine Isac

Sam Isac



In Loving Memory of

Irene Lowy
Beloved Mother to Ann and Paul

Devoted Grandmother to

Nicholas, Stephanie, Allan,

Mathew and Allie

And adored by her great grandchildren 

Lilah, Jared, Lior, Toby,

Ashley and Amielle



Congratulations

 Ben
on your acceptance to Santa Clarita

University (Computer Science).

So very proud of you.

Your hard work is being justly rewarded.

All Our Love
Reina and Rob Markley

“There is no elevator to success, 
You have to take the stairs”



In memory of my
beloved husband,

Erwin Matyas

on his 15th Yahrzeit.

Forever in Our Hearts.

Vera Matyas and Family



In memory of 

Magda and Gyula Regos

A very generous donation
has been made by
the Regos Family



In memory of

Rose Adler Ross

Judy Adler Sheer
and Rabbi Charles H. Sheer



In memory of
those we have loved and lost:

Etta Wender,
Regina Solomon,

and Moshe Rimmer

May they forever dwell in the gardens 
of G-d’s creation.

Love, Jack, Eloise, Brian,
Michael and Zev



To our
Shelters for Israel Family, 

We wish you a
Hag Pesach Sameach/

Happy Passover



In Honor of
the Good Work of

Shelters for Israel 

Yvette and Andrew Gardner



Shelters for Israel 69th Anniversary

Tribute Luncheon
Sunday, September 10, 2017

 Save the Date!



In memory of

Sylvia and Sol Taxy,
our parents

Mark Taxy and Neil Taxy

Mazal Tov to

Rachel and Victor Kozaskion

the marriage of

Julie Elbogen
and Travis Orloff!



In honor of

Barbara
Berman

From Ed and
Rayna Labowitz

In honor of

Myra
Gabbay

Joyce and Stephen 
Rangen

In memory of

Irene Lowy
mother of Ann Hedges

and Paul Stark.

Deepest condolences to her family. 

She was a wonderful woman.

From George Herskovitz

In memory of

Irene Lowy.

 

Ann and Joel Seinfeld



Passover Jokes
A group of leading medical researchers has published data indicating that Seder participants should 
NOT partake of both chopped liver and charoses. It seems that this combination can lead to Charoses
of the Liver.

Jewish Jeopardy: We give the answer, you give the question:
A: Midrash 
Q: What is a Middle East skin disease?

A: Sofer 
Q: On what do Jews recline on Passover?

A: Babylon 
Q: What does the rabbi do during some sermons?

A. Classroom, Passover Ceremony, Latke
Q. What is a Cheder, Seder and Tater

At our seder, we had whole wheat and bran matzoh, fortified with Metamucil.
The brand name, of course, is…”Let My People Go.”

The Rabbi and the Shamos
A few days before Passover a rabbi was walking home when he noticed his shamos walking ahead of 
him. The rabbi hurried to catch up as he had some important matters to discuss. Much to his dismay, the 
rabbi saw that the shamos had entered a Chinese restaurant. The rabbi couldn’t believe his eyes. He 
looked again and saw the shamos pointing to the menu and talking to the waiter. He looked again and 
saw the waiter deliver a tray of food to the shamos. Then he saw the shamos take the chop sticks and 
start eating a traif meal, including shrimp.

The rabbi could no longer contain himself. He burst into the restaurant and said, 
“Moshe, what are you doing?”

Moshe looked up and said to the rabbi, “I don’t understand.”

The rabbi said, “I just saw you, Moshe, my most holy shamos, with all this traif food!”

Moshe said, “Rabbi, did you see me come into this Restaurant?”

“Yes, I did,” replied the Rabbi.

“Did you see me order the food?”

“Yes, I did” said the rabbi.

“Did you see me eat the food?”

“Of course I did!!! Why do you think I barged in here?”

“Well, then,” said Moshe, “I don’t see the problem. It was all done under rabbinical supervision!”


